

Anns Grove Primary School Anns Road Sheffield S2 3DJ

Tel 0114 2550398 Fax 0114 2558798

Email <u>enquiries@annsgrove.sheffield.sch.uk</u>
Website <u>www.annsgrove.sheffield.sch.uk</u>

Headteacher
Sam Fearnehough
Chair of Governors
Scott Glover

Monday 27th October 2021

Dear parents / carers,

Next week is Anns Grove Outdoor Week! This will provide pupils with opportunities to lead outside of their classroom, take part in a range of fun activities, express themselves and reconnect with nature.

Over the course of the week, Y5/6 will be participating in the following activities:

- A supervised campfire session with Mrs. Jenkinson (the children will toast marshmallows (Halal options will be available) and learn about fire safety.
- Outdoor team-building activities with Mr. Littlewood (the children will work together to complete a range of challenging tasks).
- An arts and crafts workshop with the artist Sally Barker and Studio Polpo (the children will make plaster casts mushrooms which will be used to decorate a 'mushroom pavilion' on Heeley Millennium Park).

For the duration of the week, please ensure that children wear sensible shoes and clothes suitable for being outside.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Mr. Chappell (Y5/6 Team Leader)









